
 

 
September 2019 
 
Dear Wappingers Community: 
 
Tuesday, September 2 is the start of a new academic year. For those attending 
Kindergarten, I hope that the next 13 years will provide the basis for a successful future. 
For the class of 2020, I hope that this last year of high school is a very productive and 
memorable one. Moreover, as you proceed through the next phase of your life, use what 
you learned in the last 13 years to make intelligent decisions. 
 
As you walk through the various schools, you will observe the improvements to the 
infrastructure. A great deal of thanks goes to the taxpayers who approved the various 
Capital Improvement Projects. 
 
To have a successful year, it is important that everyone from the bus drivers, custodians, 
school counselors, psychologists, parents, teachers, principals, administrators, 
Superintendent and the Board of Education perform their responsibilities to the best of 
their ability. All of us are here to provide the best education for our students. 
 
As President of the Board of Education, I welcome all of you to a new academic year.  
 
Sincerely, 
John Lumia 
Board of Education President 
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